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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

Please run as a public service announcement as often as possible between Dec. 14 - Jan. 14.

The Evergreen State College is creating a new artistic slide archives. All

artists from Southwest Washington are invited to submit five or more slides of

their current work to be archived.

Interested? Contact the Evergreen Visual Environment Board, Evans Library

Building, The Evergreen State College, Olympia, 98505;

Dick Nichols. Director

Infor rnation Services


